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The Supreme Council of Universities changed Faculty of Computers and Informatics Name into Faculty of Computers and Artificial Intelligence  

[image: ]        Prof. Dr. Gamal El Saeed, the President of Benha University has declared that the Supreme Council of Universities in its last meeting under presidency of Prof.Dr. Khalid Abd El Ghaffar, minister of High Education and Scientific Research and in presence of Prof.Dr. Mohamed Latif, the Council's secretary issued a new decree to change Faculty of Computers and Informatics name into Faculty of Computers and Artificial Intelligence. The minister also assured on establishing a new department of Artificial intelligence to cope with requirements of labor markets and to graduate qualified generations to participate in building Egypt's future as a part of the sustainable development vision of Egypt 2030    
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